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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: INSET day sessions 
  
Apologies, any the session which has been scheduled for Monday the 15th April (INSET Day) will no longer 
will be able to go ahead. The school will only be open for staff. 
 
The Saffron Walden trip on Monday 15th April is still going ahead. All students attending - please meet Mr 
Butler in the Heart Space at 10.45am for an 11am departure. 

 
Any Easter sessions that were sent out in a previous correspondence will still be available for students to 
attend.  
 
Kindest regards, 
  
Passmores Academy 
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